










Consultation 

In preparing this Statement, M&J consulted with a cross-functional working group of employees with 

responsibility for the oversight of procurement, legal and risk processes across the business. M&J management 

team members with specific operational responsibility for the reporting entities covered by this Statement (and 

the entities controlled by them) were also asked to provide feedback on the Statement prior to it being 

presented to the board of directors of MJCP Holdings Pty Limited for final review and approval. 

Conclusion 

M&J has valued the opportunity to review its own operations and its supply chain in accordance with the 

objectives of the MS Act, as part of M&J's commitment to high standards of ethical conduct and corporate 

governance. 

For the avoidance of doubt, the MSS was approved on 17 December 2022 by the Board of MJCP Holdings 

Pty Limited on its own behalf and in its capacity as holding company of M&J Finco Pty Ltd and M&J Chickens 

Pty Ltd.
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